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REPRESENTATIVE DiaNna DEGETTE,
Ist DIsTRICT, VISITS VILLAGE

Councilmember Klasinag VanderWerf, Represenitative DeGette
and Mayer 1";'.\L|"Lf|"|:'.

On January 30th, Representative Diana DeGette met
with Mavor Tisdale, Councilmembers Klasina VanderWerf
and Katy Brown. Police Chiei Michelle Tovrea and City
Manager John Patterson, to discuss items of interest 1o the
City and Couneil. Among the topics discussed were: school
safety, pun violenee, justice administration grant funding, in-
frastructure repair and maintenance, protection of municipal
bond [unding, immigration, the federal protection of local
revenue sales tax sources, Amendment 64 (marijuana), and
the contmued funding of science and industry 1n the form of
réscarch technology grants.

This is the first CHY meeting with Representative
DeGente since CHV was moved into her distriet 10 years ago,
and she hopes there will be many more,

New FaciLity OrriciALLY OPENS
JANUARY 127TH

On the cold moming of January 12th, the City and
South Metro Fire Rescue Authority held the ribbon cutting 1o
officially open the new facility. The ribbon cutting was [ol-
lowed by the presentation of the colors while bagpipers
played, and then there was the traditional ringing of the bells
and opening remarks by both Mayor Tisdale and officials from
South Metro Fire Rescue. An open house for all Villagers
followed the ceremonies. See page 3 of this issue [or pic-
tures of the ceremony, those present, and the extenor and
interior of the new building. Cherry Hills Police Depariment
has moved across the street to this new building. Their old
space will be used for offices for the Public Works Depart-
ment personnel and for on-site record slorage.

Former Mavor Wozpiak, Mavor Tisdale, and former Mayor
Wealborn attended the vibbon cutting for the new facility upening



